
“�The passion, commitment, dedication, and representation 
of their members by USW has and continues to be 
inspiring. What I can say with truth, with credibility �
and with heart is that one of the most active unions �
in our city, the city of Ottawa, is USW.”

– Sean McKenny, President, Ottawa and District Labour Council

Support for the United Steelworkers

Sean McKenny

Read the full letter from the Ottawa and District Labour Council:  
1976usw.ca/newsletters-garda 

Stay in touch with your union:

•	 Receive text updates: Text ‘YOW’ to 32323 
(Standard message and data rates may apply)

•	 Receive email updates: YOWUnited@usw.ca (Subject ‘YOW’) 

•	 Questions or comments: email YOWUnited@usw.ca

http://1976usw.ca/newsletters-garda
mailto:YOWUnited%40usw.ca?subject=
mailto:YOWUnited%40usw.ca?subject=


Your Union is Improving Communications 
with Members

<sru-sdr, cope-sepb 343>

•	 New dedicated section on the USW Local 1976 website for Garda Ottawa Screeners where you 
can find documents like your collective agreement, pension booklet, benefits book, and news 
updates: 1976usw.ca/garda-ottawa-screeners 

•	 Bi-monthly meetings for Unit 613 start in June. Meetings will be the second Monday of the 
month. Look for the full unit meeting schedule to be posted on the union boards at work.

•	 A new Update Newsletter coming soon will keep you in the loop on what’s happening in your 
unit, Local 1976 and with the United Steelworkers union.

Stronger Together with the USW

http://1976usw.ca/garda-ottawa-screeners

